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Alpha Foundation Institute for Advanced Study

Subject:  Recommendation for Prioré-Type Project
To:        Whom it may concern:


Date:     27th May, 2001


From:   Dr. Myron W. Evans, Ph.D.
             
50 Rhyddwen Road

Craigcenfnparc

Swansea, SA6 5RA

Wales, UK

Myrone5016593870@aol.com

      

  I can strongly recommend major funding for the project headed by Anthony Craddock.  I have read Col. Bearden's work on the Prioré effect, and it has appeared in eminent texts published by Wiley, World Scientific and others.  It has also appeared in a paper to Physica Scripta.  Prioré's work has been replicated and has been patented, so the evidence for its validity is strong.  If successful the project by Craddock et alia will bring benefit to mankind on a large scale.  I strongly recommend funding.

Sincerely,

Myron W. Evans

Myron W. Evans

Director

